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(g) Lodging and subsistence costs for 
participants and training staff. 

(h) Transportation costs, lodging and 
subsistence costs and fees for consult-
ants, if any. 

(i) Honorariums for speakers who are 
not members of the staff or consultants 
to the project. 

(j) Other costs that are specifically 
approved in advance and in writing by 
the Secretary. 

(Authority: 20 U.S.C. 1070a–11 and 1070a–17) 

§ 642.41 Nonallowable costs. 

Costs that may not be charged 
against a grant under this program in-
clude the following: 

(a) Research not directly related to 
the evaluation or improvement of the 
project. 

(b) Construction, renovation, or re-
modeling of any facilities. 

(c) Stipends, tuition fees, and other 
direct financial assistance to trainees 
other than those participating in in-
ternships. 

(Authority: 20 U.S.C. 1070a–11 and 1070a–17) 
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Subpart A—General 

§ 643.1 What is the Talent Search pro-
gram? 

The Talent Search program provides 
grants for projects designed to— 

(a) Identify qualified youths with po-
tential for education at the postsec-
ondary level and encourage them to 
complete secondary school and under-
take a program of postsecondary edu-
cation; 

(b) Publicize the availability of stu-
dent financial assistance for persons 
who seek to pursue postsecondary edu-
cation; and 

(c) Encourage persons who have not 
completed education programs at the 
secondary or postsecondary level, but 
who have the ability to do so, to reen-
ter these programs. 

(Authority: 20 U.S.C. 1070a–12) 

§ 643.2 Who is eligible for a grant? 

The following are eligible for a grant 
to carry out a Talent Search project: 

(a) An institution of higher edu-
cation. 

(b) A public or private agency or or-
ganization. 

(c) A combination of the types of in-
stitutions, agencies, and organizations 
described in paragraphs (a) and (b) of 
this section. 

(d) A secondary school, under excep-
tional circumstances such as if no in-
stitution, agency, or organization de-
scribed in paragraphs (a) and (b) of this 
section is capable of carrying out a 
Talent Search project in the target 
area to be served by the proposed 
project. 

(Authority: 20 U.S.C. 1070a–11) 
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